From:

Mr. Adarsh Gupta

104, Major Residency

Rd No.10, Banjara Hills

Hyderabad-500034

Phone: 23357788

20th January, 2010

My dear Pradeep,

It gives me immense pleasure to congratulate you on your well deserved Graduation in Final Year MBA-2009 Exam in First Division of Osmania University which is an outstanding achievement.

I am very proud of you. Well done and keep it up!

More importantly, you must now seek admission to a Fellowship from any of the famous Business Schools in USA or UK and upgrade your qualifications to the maximum without getting into a job immediately.

With best wishes from your favourite Uncle.

Yours affectionately,

Adarsh Uncle

